
CALENDAR 

October 4th  

Otis Spunkmeyer Orders Due 

 

October 8th 

SAC Meeting 

 

October 11th  

End of First Nine Weeks 

  

October 14th  

Teacher Work Day 

 No School for Students 

  

October 18th 

Report Cards Issued 

 

October 22nd  

Vision & Hearing Screening 

 

October 24th 

The Aristocats Kids Show  

 
Holland’s Fourth-Annual 

Dads Take Your Child to School Day Breakfast 
What an excellent turnout we had at our recent Dads Take Your Child to School Day 
Breakfast!  Our cafeteria served more than 500 meals to our participants that 
morning.  It was an honor to serve all of our dads and/or male role models and their 
children, and pay special honor to our military families.  
 
Thank you to everyone who came and all who worked hard to prepare for this very 
special event! 

                    

50 Holland Court 

Satellite Beach, FL  32937 
https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES 

 

   VISION:  To help all students develop skills, concepts, attitudes, and values which enable them        
 to be successful members of society. 

  MISSION:  Looking toward our children’s future with challenging learning experiences that will 
    lead to success. 

 

https://www.brevardschools.org/HollandES


 

 

National School  
Lunch Week is  
October 14-18 

We are excited to celebrate 
National School Lunch Week next 
week!  Satellite Beach Firefighters will helps serve 
lunch to students and singer/songwriter Kamryn 
Palmer will join us as well! 

 
 

 

 
 

We look forward to the upcoming presentation of The AristoCats Kids show!  Students have been 
attending rehearsals faithfully to prepare for this exciting performance!   

The upcoming show schedule is as follows: 

 October 23th at 8:30 am, student show 

 October 24th at 8:30 am, student show, and 6:00 pm, family show 

Many thanks to Jensee Lee, our amazing music teacher, and to Joan Taddie, our incredible director, 
for providing this community theatre opportunity to our students!   
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Please join us in wearing BLUE on 

Monday, October 7, 2019, to 

celebrate World Day of Bullying 

Prevention and promote 

KINDNESS throughout our school 

community.   

#blueup 
 

 



SCHOOL NEWS 

PICTURE 

RETAKES 

 
Tuesday,  

October 29th  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
RESPECT 

The following students were recognized for 

demonstrating the greatest amount of our August 

Character Trait, RESPECT!  Students were 

nominated by each teacher for being 

exceptionally RESPECTFUL at all times. 

Kindergarten 

Kana Riley – Bonomo 

Lucy Shelley – C. Smith 

Zoey Zahn – N. St. Pierre 

Karsten Lutker – Weatherspoon 

First Grade 

Zander McPheeters – Beatty 

Slade Weisner – Hering 

Jaxon McPheeters – DeMarco 

Adrian Hough – Patton 

Mason Kistler – T. Smith 

Second Grade 

Aidan Flores – Culbreth 

Gabby Thistle – Devletoglou 

John Garnish – Lo 

Reese Lenox – Vizzini 

Third Grade 

Ethan Prosser – Breder 

Ethan Bower – B. Brown 

Nicholas Hogle – Lawrence 

Joshua Olson – Williams 

Fourth Grade 

Antonio Jones - Hodge 

Luke Bronder – Manifold 

Airrianna Lopez – J. St. Pierre 

Fifth Grade 

William Copeland - R. Brown 

Elizabeth Ryan - Chamberlin 

Kory Simak - Johnson 

Caius Valdez - Orbeta 

Sixth Grade 

Rachael Sanzo - Donaldson 

Madison Clark - Joyce 

Madison Carty - Spencer 
 

 

 

 

 

COOKIE DOUGH FUNDRAISER 

Online ordering available through 

midnight on October 10th  
 

Many thanks to Holland’s generous families for your support 
with our recent Otis Spunkmeyer Cookie Dough Fundraiser!   

Friday was the deadline for order forms to be submitted to the 
office, but online ordering is available through October 10th 
at midnight.  Delivery will be three-four weeks from the end of 
the sale.  

Thank you for supporting Holland! 

*Any questions please contact: Rachel Thompson @ 931-561-
5324 or Brandi Post @ 814-336-9213 

 

  
October 

Character Trait:  
CITIZENSHIP 

October 23 – 31 

 

 

 

 

Mad scientist 

day Coming 

Soon! 

Thursday, 

October 31st 

http://www.spunkmeyer.com/home.aspx


SCHOOL NEWS 

  

Holland’s  
Literacy Night 

Thursday, October 17th   
If you would like to know more 
about the Florida English and 
Language Arts Standards and 

classroom instruction, please plan  
to join us on Thursday, October 17th for a wonderful 
evening of fun and learning for all!  The committee is busy 
planning valuable sessions to help support and share 
expectations in the areas of reading and writing.  We look 
forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October is  

National Bullying 

Prevention Awareness 

Month 
Every October, schools and 
organizations across the country join 
STOMP Out Bullying™ in observing 
National Bullying Prevention Month. 
The goal: encourage communities to 
work together to stop bullying and 
cyberbullying by increasing awareness 
of the prevalence and impact of 
bullying on all children of all ages.  This 
is our month to be leaders at school 
and carry it through all-year-round! 
 
Here at Holland, every student and 
family signs an anti-bullying contract, 
and vows to maintain a physically and 
emotionally safe learning environment.  
We encourage kindness and integrity 
through our Bee the Change 
#kindnessmatters campaign, and we 
are proud of the strong leadership 
skills our students demonstrate. 
 
Look for activities we will have 
throughout the month, along with Red 
Ribbon Week, to support the anti-
bullying cause during National Bullying 
Prevention Awareness month.  The 
more awareness that is created during 
the month of October -- and all year 
‘round, we are one step closer to 
putting an end to bullying! 

 

Wednesday, October 2nd   

Thanks to all who celebrated WALK TO SCHOOL DAY with 

us on Wednesday, October 2nd!  We joined thousands of 

school stakeholders who celebrated the many benefits of 

walking to school.  Holland students, parents, and staff 

members met in front of the Satellite Beach Post Office and 

walked to school together.     

Many thanks to Cindy Hosken, Physical Education Teacher, 

for arranging this opportunity for us! 

 

 


